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Communications Workers of America WA/N.ID State Council,
AFL-CIO 

Utilities and Transport Commission                                            June 5, 2007
Dear Mr. Danner,
The Communication Workers of America State Council is very interested in a study that has been assigned to the UTC regarding broadband availability and usage through out the state of Washington. 
The CWA is sponsoring a program called “Speed Matters”.  It is designed to encourage and assist the broadband build out of high-speed communications through the United States.  The CWA recognizes that the US has fallen to 16th in the world in broadband technology and accessibility.  We feel that because of this we are now at a global economic and educational disadvantage.  The CWA is currently working on legislation on a federal and state level addressing this issue.  
We are encouraged the WUTC study has been requested.  We will be following your progress and look forward to its outcome.  Please feel free to contact us if we may be of any assistance.   
Thank You

Gail Love

Jake Williams
Communication Workers of America State Council Legislative Representatives 
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